
for June 8, 2025 

St. Richard Cemetery  

Thank you to all who helped 

with the spring clean up! 

We appreciate your time and 

willingness to help keep our 

cemetery looking beautiful. 

There is still time to donate towards the upkeep 

costs for the cemetery.   

We have currently raised $3000 of the $6500     

needed to maintain the cemetery every year. 

Additional envelopes are available in the church 

and/or you can place a check in the collection 

basket with “Cemetery fund” written in the 

memo line. 

Thank you for your sacrificial giving for our faithful 

departed. 

Ministry Volunteers Needed 

We welcome all parishioners to host and recite the Rosary on Saturdays at 11am.  
The parish office has a supply kit with all materials, if needed.   

Families encouraged to sign up!  
There is a sign up sheet for the summer months in the church vestibule!  Thank you for sharing 

your time with the parish. 
Liturgical Ministers: 

There are new sign up sheets in the vestibule for Greeters, Lectors, and       
Eucharistic Ministers. Please sign up for dates that fit your schedule. 

We are especially in need of Greeters/Collection Ushers. 
Thank you for serving! 




